
Mr F Westmorland 

Mrs A Ellerby 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Are you a morning person or a night person? Are you both? I have always ‘suffered’ from waking at silly o’clock and, no matter how 
late I stay up at night, I always seem to wake at about 5am. In addition, I tend to be quite with it first thing in the morning. 

Children often find the start of the day quite a challenge but experience has shown me that the better start to the day they have 
the more productive and successful a time they will have in school. 

At Mundella Primary School we are really making an effort to support families in ensuring that children get a good start to the day. 
The introduction of the fruit scheme , in September, has seen many pupils adding to their healthy intake; their only fruit of the day 
for some. We are now really pleased to have added the bagels. 

Healthy slow burning carbohydrates enable children to have sustained energy for the start of the day and help to support 
concentration. Along with increasingly healthy choices at lunchtime, our pupils are now giving their bodies the best chance they 
can have. 

There is always more we can do but, a big thank you to the staff and organisations that have made this happen. 

Mr Westmorland  -  Headteacher 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

These children have impressed their class 

teachers in some way during this week, well 

done to all of them! 

Year 3     

Rylee-Jay      

Year 1     

Jamie                     

Punctuality Pup and Attendance Ted! 

With 94.5% attendance this week, 

Year 4 will be looking after Ted– 

Well done Browne! 

 

Pup will go to Year 4 this week 

with the least amount of late 

marks– Well done Browne! 
Year 5      

Shagana                    

Year 2      

Cassie                   
Year R     

Bella-Rose    

Year 6       

Claudia     

~Most Improved Writers~ 

Year R– Holly 

Year 1– Lacey-Mae 

Year 2– Maytiah 

Year 3– Skyla 

Year 4– Lily 

Year 5– Chloe 

Year 6–Kristiana           Well Done! 

Year 4     

Jesse             

Bumblebees  

Alice               
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Attendance 

We hope all our poorly children are fighting fit 

for next week!  

 

 

 

 

 

Shakespeare 

91%  

Carle     

94.1%    

Strong   

90.3%    

Rosen  

87.2%    

Donaldson  

91.4%   

Lewis   

90%      

Browne   

94.5%  

Active and Giving Kids Club 

There will be a club for those aged 7 and above at Folkestone 

Wood Avenue Library on 2nd February. They will have the 

chance to learn new hobbies including knitting, crochet, 

sewing, painting, drawing, card making, dance, singing and 

acting. For more information or to book a place please visit 

www.activeandgiving.com or 

phone 07402713762. 

Food Survey 

The University of Leeds are conducting a study on children’s 

eating habits and food in the family home. The questionnaire 

will take about 8-12 minutes and it is completely anonymous.   

https://leeds.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/food-in-the-family-home-2018     

Book Fair Vouchers 

The school book fair starts on Monday 11th 

February and vouchers are available to purchase 

in advance by following this link: https://

bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers  

By booking in advance you can ensure your child 

gets the books they want. You also get an extra 

20% for free– If you buy a £5 voucher you will get 

£6. You will receive the vouchers in an email which 

can be printed and given to the child. 

Year 5 Residential Trip Reminder 

Please remember to return your permission slips 

and pay the £40 deposit by 15th February to 

secure your child’s place as we need to confirm 

numbers with Kingswood. If you need a copy of 

the letter please see the office. 

Free Breakfasts  

The free school breakfasts started Monday this week and 

they have been very successful! We have had lots of children 

on time for their bagel and we will be continuing with this 

service. Please remember to have your child at school from 

8:30 to 8:50am if they wish to have a breakfast bagel in the 

mornings. 

Book Fair 

We will be having another book fair this year from the 11th to 

14th February where you can choose from a variety of fun 

books to purchase. This will take place after school from 

3:15pm to 4:00pm in the community room each day. World 

book day vouchers will be given out on the 

8th February and they will allow you to get 

£1 off any book that costs over £2.99 at the 

fair.   

Last Day of Term 

The last day of term is on Friday 15th February for a 

week’s break. Term 4 will begin on Monday 25th 

February and all clubs will resume as usual. 
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